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RACINE ON THE LARLE

City of Racine, Wisconsin

Mark H. Yehlen, PE
Commissioner of Public Works

Thomas M. Eeg, P.E.
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations

John C. Rooney, P.E.
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/City Engineer

April 3, 2014

Ald. Sandy Weidner, Chairwoman

Public Works and Services Committee

Racine, Wisconsin

Dear Ald. Weidner:

Legistar Item; 14-9991

The Commissioner of Public Works, on Thursday, April 3, 2014, 2:00 P.M. (local time}, received bids
for Contract 08-14 (K4-008), 2014 Traffic Signal & Street Light Replacement — Mt. Pleasant St. & South
St. (R1), and submits same for your approval. The following bids were received:

Contractor

Outdoor Lighting Construction Co.

Pro Electric, Inc.

This public works project was estimated at $300,000.00.

Base Bid

$297,362.39
$381,973.84

It is recommended that the contract be awarded to Outdoor Lighting Construction Co. at their base
bid of $297,362.39.  Funding for this work is available in the below accounts:

Account

993.600.5010
993.590.5010
994.600.5010
994.590.5010

Sincerely yours,

Mark H. Yehlen
Commissioner of Public Works

MHY:njp

cc: Mayor John Dickert
Tom Friedel
John Rooney
Tim Thompkins

Description

Traffic Signal Replacement

Street Lighting (2013)

Traffic Signal Replacement

Replace City Circuits

TOTAL

Amount

S 8491.23
S 46,857.82
S 117,874.41

S 124,138.93
S 297,362.39



Office of the City Engineer

City Hall

730 Washington Avenue

John C. Rooney, P.E. Racine, WI 53403
Assistant Commissioner of Public Works/ (s S~ 262.636.9191
City Engineer City of Racine, Wisconsin Fax: 262.636.9545

\4-0504
April 4, 2014
To:  Mark Yehlen From: John C. Rooney
Commissioner of Public Works City Engineer

Re:  Contract 08-14 (K4-008)
2014 Traffic Signal & Street Lighting Replacement (R1)
South Street & Mt. Pleasant Street

You received bids on the above contract on Thursday, April 3 2014. Outdoor
Lighting Construction Company of Milwaukee submitted the low proposal in the
amount of $297,362.39.

We recommend that a contract be awarded to the low bidder at their bid price with
funding appropriated from the following accounts:

ITEM: 2014 Traffic Signal & Street Lighting Replacement (R1)
South Street & Mt. Pleasant Street

ESTIMATE: $297,362.39

FUNDING:

Account No. Description Amount

993.600.5010 Traffic Signal Replacement $ 8,491.23

993.590.5010 Street Lighting (2013) $ 46,857.82

994.600.5010 Traffic Signal Replacement $ 117,874.41

994.590.5010 Replace City Circuits $124.138.93
TOTAL $297,362.39

APM/

cc: Joy Hansche
File



